
From: rdbogner@aol.com 
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2009 3:27 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: lrogow@loop.com 
Subject: Fwd: Objection  
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-----Original Message----- 
From: Lawrence Rogow <lrogow@loop.com> 
To: rdbogner@aol.com 
Sent: Mon, Jul 13, 2009 2:17 pm 
Subject: Objection  
 
 
Dick, 
 
Per our discussion of earlier today, please forward the email below to Hossein 
(hossein.hashemzadeh@fcc.gov).  Also, can you send me a copy of the email.  
Thank again.   
 
All the best, 
 
Larry 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------------------------------------ 
 
Hossein, 
 
On July 9, 2009, Island Broadcasting filed an objection to the application of 
WASA-LD, Port Jervis, NY on the grounds that it would interfere with WNXY-LP.   
Venture Technologies Group subsequently requested that FCC staff include a 
condition on the WASA-LD that it use a full service adjacent channel mask 
filter.   As such, it will not interfere with WNXY-LP.   Therefore, if WASA-LD 
is granted with a requirement that it use a full service adjacent channel mask 
filter, I request that you dismiss my objection. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Dick Bogner 
 
 
 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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